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September 11, 2007 

NOTICE
 
SEPTEMBER 20, 2007, OIL AND GAS LEASE SALE CANCELLED
 

The Oregon/Washington State Director has elected to delay offering the parcels until issues 
related to compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act, Endangered Species Act, and 
National Historic Preservation Act, as well as Bureau of Land Management policies can be 
addressed. Therefore, the September 20, 2007, oil and gas lease auction is cancelled. 

If you have any questions, please phone Donna Kauffman at (503) 808-6162. 

Christopher B. DeWitt 
Chief, Minerals Section 
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